
REALTY &
MANAGEMENT. INC.

March 3, 2014

Dear Preferred Service Provider:

PRO COMPLIANCE, INC.
IlF:.NOOl? COMI'Ll.ANCH. 'HRV1CJ~CO.iJPA.\"

Effective immediately, Pernicano Realty & Management, Inc., is implementing a new policy in

an effort to streamline our operations and monitor insurance requirement compliance for

potential and existing Service Providers. As a result, we now require that all Service Providers

performing work on behalf of our company be an APPROVED SERVICE PROVIDER.

We have selected Pro Compliance Source to maintain our new ServLce Provider CornplianGG
Policy. There are numerous other benefits that Pro Compliance offers to their Service Providers,

such as distinguishing your business from other Service Providers in your industry as well as

opportunities with other companies looking for approved companies. There is a slight fee

involved and it is the responsibility for each Service Provider to pay the fee to Pro Compliance

for this service. This will be explained more once you contact Pro Compliance.

Pro Compliance specializes in working with Service,Providers, maintaining your confidential data

to ensure your privacy is protected as well as assisting you in keeping your business records,

insurance and other related documents which pertain to our business relationship current.

Please check the option below you are interested in and return by fax or email to
Pro Compliance as soon as possible. You must be approved within 20 days of your
receipt of this letter, in order to remain on our Service Provider List. Their email is
CustomerService@ProComplianceSource.Com. You can also call them at 760-602-2901
if you have questions.

We appreciate your loyalty to us and look forward to our continued business relationship.

Sincerely,

PernicanoRealty & Management, Inc.

___ PLEASE SEND ME the Service Provider Registration Documents

___ PLEASE OPT MY COMPANY OUT

Company Name: _

Email Address: -------------------
Or Fax Number: _
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